BRIDLESPUR HOA SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 LOCATION CHANGE
FOR FRIDAY, DECEMBER 30, 2022
Meeting time:  6:30pm

Because our special meeting is scheduled for a Friday, and the Red Bridge Library closes at 6pm every Friday, our meeting is scheduled to be held as follows:


Colonial Presbyterian Church
9500 Wornall Road, KCMO
Lower Level, Fellowship Hall, Room 105

Southwest corner where 95th Street and Wornall Road intersect.
Park in the back, on the south side of the church.
If you see the playground and garden area, you are in the correct parking area.
I will post a sign on the door we will use for entry and exit since we are meeting at the church after their regular business hours.





PLEASE NOTE:  The entry and exit door we are to use for building access will only be unlocked from 6:15pm to 6:45pm.  If you exit the meeting after 6:15pm and want to come back in, a board member will need to stand inside the door to let you back in.

One of the board members will be in the entrance to direct us all to
Fellowship Hall, Room 105 where chairs will be distanced for health safety purposes.
Please wear a mask, if you don’t mind.  There are several in our group who need to be extra cautious and avoid getting sick.




Please reach out to Marsha via phone or text (402-715-0811) or email (mkmcbratney@gmail.com), if you have any questions about the meeting location.
